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January 18, 1984

Licensing Section
USNBC Region III
799 Roosevelt Road -

Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137

*

Re: USNBC 12-00963-02

Gentlemen:

In our letter of January 11, 1984 we enclosed a check for
$40 instead of $150 for the renewal of our USNBC Radioactive
Material License 12-00963-02. Enclosed please find a check
for $110 for the difference.

In the future please send all correspondence to my attention,
not just addressed to the hospital. This will ensure that
the Radiation Safety Officer and the administration will
receive all USNBC correspondence and can act on requests in
a timely fashion.

Sincerel , ;
p q,-.

,,

.' ~.

Kenneth V.'Schreiner
Vice President -
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